
MAY 2023 Green Room
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Bible & Weekly
Themes

Mercy
Pets

1
9am BUS VISIT
#9
LFO Hermit
Crabs
Lucy

2
#9

Cameron

3
Goldfish
Graph

Daphne

4
WALK A THON

PJ

5
WALK A THON

Beau

6

7
God’s Care

Summer Fun

8
#10

Callie

9
#10
music

Grace

10
music

Zoey

11
Mother’s Day

Landon

12
Mother’s Day

Lucas

13

14
Share God’s
Word

Happy
Mother’s Day!

15
LFO Summer
Safety &
FUN DAY!

Lexi

16
3s Last Day

FUN Day!
11:15 Pick up
@ Toozer’s!

17
11am
Graduation!

Charlie

18 19 20

May 2023 Volume 27, Issue 9

We have been privileged to see so many accomplishments this year for all our preschool students! Thank
you for entrusting your children and their first formal school experience (in many cases) to us at Small
Beginnings Christian Preschool. We are grateful and humbled that you chose us. We hope that the lessons
they have learned in their classrooms and especially their knowledge of Jesus and His love continues to
help them be secure and successful this summer and in their futures.

You will receive an evaluation that the teachers have completed in the last couple of weeks. If you would
like a conference, please let us know and we will set one up. (sbcpdirector@gmail.com) Hopefully you see
much growth from the beginning of the year until now!

A Walk A Thon is being planned for Thursday and Friday, May 4th and 5th. Please refer to the separate
sheet that was sent home for more information. We make our walk a thon extra fun with lots of large motor
practice and challenging obstacles, inside or outside, so this will take place rain or shine!

Our 3s are closing their year with a special ice cream walk to Toozer’s on May 16th. Please return the field
trip form by May 9th. The children will walk with their teachers and class. Parents/caregivers, please meet
us there at 11:15am for pick up time.

Our 4s and 5s classes are closing their year with their very special graduation service. It will be held in the
church sanctuary at 11am on Wednesday, May 17th. The children have many fun songs from all year to
share with you. The ceremony will last approximately 30 minutes. If you are able to take a lunch break or
half day that day, we will do our best to conclude at regular time. Family and Friends are encouraged and
invited to attend!

Once again, we thank you for choosing Small Beginnings! If your child is returning with us next year, expect
an email on or around August 1st with all of the information you will need for the Open House and Parent
Meeting. We thank you for sharing our name with family, friends, neighbors, and coworkers!

mailto:sbcpdirector@gmail.com


We hope you have a wonderful and blessed summer!


